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COVID-19 Update

It is important that SICA Construction Training Centre provide a safe environment for our
essential workers! The safety and well-being of our students, families, and staff remains our
highest priority!

As we continue to follow all provincial guidelines, we have implemented some additional
safeguards to ensure everyone’s safety.
e Complete a COVID-19 Self-Assessment prior to arriving. A separate email and text with
the link will be sent early morning before class.

e Masks are mandatory at all SICA training locations. Students may remove their masks
once seated, during practical exercises and as directed by the instructor.

e Registered students only are asked to arrive no earlier than 15 minutes before start of
class.

e Limiting the number of people in the classroom and the building.
e Physical distancing of two metres is maintained throughout the building.
e Provide hand sanitizing stations throughout the building.

e Increased frequency of cleaning and sanitizing, including classroom and practical
equipment.

e Lunchroom area is limited. When leaving the classroom for breaks and lunch, masks
and social distancing are mandatory.

Anyone who is feeling unwell is asked to stay home and we will assist you with re-scheduling
your course at no extra cost.

We appreciate your cooperation during this time.

Keep well and stay SAFE!
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